
International Students Mathematics Mentoring Program  
 
 
Dear International Students and Family Members, 
 
 
We are thrilled to announce a new program designed to support our international 
students in their mathematics studies! Starting this term, we will be running a Maths 
Mentoring Program aimed at helping international students succeed in their maths 
classes. 
 
 
This program will be led by two passionate students, Elly Te from Year 11 and Kyle Te 
from Year 10. Both have consistently earned A grades in their maths tests and are 
excited to share their knowledge and study techniques with their fellow international 
students. 
 
 
 
Our teachers have provided us with incredible support and assistance throughout our 
years at DSC. Motivated by their dedication, we wish to give back by assisting other 
international students at our school. International students, particularly Chinese 
students facing language barriers that affect their ability to solve math problems, will 
receive our dedicated support, as we are fluent in Chinese. 
 
 
We are committed to creating a supportive and collaborative environment for all 
international students. This program offers a great opportunity for us to work through 
homework problems, prepare for tests, or simply improve our math skills. By working 
together, we can all grow and succeed together. 
 
 
We invite all international students to join us every Tuesday after school at the 
International Learning Hub. 
 
 
Sally HUANG 
Director of International Student Program  
On behalf of  
Elly Te and Kyle Te 


